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Subject: Revisions of Simplified Procurement Rules and Regulations

This is to notify all the Procurement Agencies that the Ministry of Finance would like to carry
out a consultation meeting on revision of the Simplified Procurement Rules and Regulations
(SPRR 2020) with the relevant Stakeholders as follows:

October 30, Saturday, 10 AM Dzongdags, Procurement Officers & Gewog
: Administrative Officers
October 31, Sunday, 10 AM Secretaries of  Ministries, Heads  of
Autonomous Agencies and All Procurement
Officers

The consultation meeting will be arranged virtually using ZOOM Link which will be shared
through emails. For further clarification you may contact M. Dorji  Phuntsho

dorji.phuntsho@mof.gov.bt , Mobile # 17700244.

The MoF would like to request for your kind cooperation and active participation as the outcome
of this deliberation would be critical for the improvement of the SPRR.
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